
Join the 
Conversation!

Your input is 
invaluable as it 
will help inform 
poverty reducing 

strategies.

Seminole County is committed to reducing poverty for its 
residents. As a recipient of Community Services Block Grant 
(CSBG) funds through Florida Commerce, Seminole County is 
able to provide essential services to low-income and 
vulnerable populations to increase economic self-sufficiency 
and promote upward mobility. The county must first identify 
the underlying causes and conditions of poverty and better 
understand the unmet needs of residents living below the 
poverty level.

The county is currently conducting a Community Needs 
Assessment (CNA) which will provide a housing, homeless, 
and economic profile. The CNA will help the county 
determine priority community needs and inform CSBG 
funding recommendations. 

Provide feedback by completing a stakeholder survey, taking 
a quick poll, leaving a comment on the draft Comunity Needs 
Assessment, or asking a question privately. 

Participate at the Link Below or Scan the QR Code: 
www.fhcconnect.org/engage-seminole-cna-csbgScan Me


